
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2018 

 
 

 

ATHLETICS CLUB 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

Your child has been selected to join the Athletics Club run by several members of staff, 

which will be held between 3.00 – 4.00pm on Wednesdays each week, starting on 

Wednesday 6th June 2018. 

 

This year we are incorporating the ESAA primary award scheme into our athletics.  The 

children will be working for a Triathlete badge, combining running, jumping and 

throwing.   Gold, silver and bronze awards will be available to successful children. 

 

Please note University hours will be available in the usual manner. 

 

In the event of poor weather, please collect your child as normal at 3.00 pm. 

 

Please sign and return the permission slip below. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Clark 

 

 

Athletics Club                   Please return to Mrs Clark 

 

I give permission for …………………………………………………..  Class ………….. 

to attend Athletics Club on Wednesday each week 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………………..Parent/Guardian.. 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

